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| am writing to you in support of the bill to remove the 150 hour
requirement for CPA licensing. In my opinion, the extra 30 hours
above a normal four year degree, does not better prepare students for
an accounting career. The extra credits can be for any classes of the
student’s choosing. It is my understanding the extra hours be can be
art classes, PE, history or engineering. | have a been a CPA since
1992, when the education requirement was a four year degree, no extra
credits.

Louanne A. Lum, CPA
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